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MEMORANDUM

FOR

July 28, 2022

THE REGIONAL EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 
DENR - MIMAROP A Region

FROM The Provincial Environment and 
Natural Resources Officer

SUBJECT REQUEST FOR REPLACEMENT AS PARTICIPANT IN THE 
CONDUCT OF THE 6th BATCH (PALAWAN GROUP) OF THE 
ENR FRONTLINE COURSE PER RSO NO. 130 DATED MAY 
13, 2022 AS AMENDED BY RSO NO. 2014 DATED JULY 19, 
2022.

Respectfully forwarded is the memorandum dated July 29, 2022 from CENRO Puerto 
Princesa City with regards to the request of LMI Justine Medina for a replacement as participant in 
the eonduct of the 6th batch of Environment and Natural Resources (ENR) Frontline Course 
scheduled on August 8-12, 2022 and August 15-16, 2022 due to conflict in schedule of the said 
learning event with her personal travel abroad.

In this regard, OIC CENRO Velasco recommends Administrative Aide VI Chelsea A. 
Dalino that the partieipant’s slot in the said learning event be given to her.

For information and consideration.
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(NY P. LILANG 
[j^vising ECOMS/OIC-Chief, TSD 
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